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Bechtold, Bradley@ARB

From: ARB Clerk of the Board
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2023 6:25 PM
To: Bechtold, Bradley@ARB
Subject: FW: Comment on 23-2-2

Brad – please post to the docket. 
 
Thanks, 
 

 

Lindsay Garcia 
Board Clerk 
Executive Office 
916.546.2286           

 

From: Laura Rosenberger Haider <lauragreen.rosenberger@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2023 6:18 PM 
To: ARB Clerk of the Board <cotb@arb.ca.gov> 
Subject: Comment on 23‐2‐2 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe.  

This year we should air-monitor communities where the new oil 
wells are planned to be drilled. Probably 2 years from now, there 
won't be any new oil wells near sensitive populations. This is 
needed to help the public decide whether or not to vote for the 
referendum on SB 1137. 
Bayview Hunters Point is good for a CERP. Be sure to monitor for 
radioactive PM 2.5 to see if the cleanup of radioactive waste is 
going 


